
 

 

 

Board of Registration in Embalming and Funeral Directing 

 1000 Washington Street 1st Floor Room 1D, Boston, MA 02118  

DATE: February 18, 2020 TIME:  10:00 a.m. 

 

Notice of Meeting and Topics 

 

10:00am – Meeting called to order: 

 

 Discuss housekeeping and evacuation plan 

 

Board Business: 

 

 Review Public Session Minutes for January 21, 2020 

 

 Report from Executive Director, Michael Hawley 
 

 Report from Board Counsel, Peter Kelley 
 

Application review: 

 

Type 6  

 

 Jaclyn Curtis 

 Richard Demers 

 Matthew Mazzuchelli 

 David Hunt 

 Richard Mansfield 

 

Funeral Establishment Certificate 

 

 Reindeau-Mulvey Funeral Home 

 

Continuing Education Provider Applications: 

NFDA 

 Cremation litigation: How to Avoid the Courthouse and What to Do When You Can’t 

 A Funeral Home Facelift for Today’s Modern Family 

 Prospecting to Women Influencers 

 The Millennial Funeral Director 

 Inside the Courthouse 

 Obituaries with more Love than Money 

 Helpful Embalming Tips 

 What Holds Us Back at Work: How to Communicate with Colleagues, Managers and 

Clients  

Kates-Boylston Publications 
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 Cremation Innovators Summit – Hilton North Charleston Center – September 18, 2020 

International Order of the Golden Rule 

 2020 Annual Conference & Solution Center – Indianapolis – April 19-21-, 2020 

Elite Professional Education, LLC 

 Serving Survivors of Suicide Loss (Home Study/Internet) 

Open session for topics not reasonably anticipated 48 hours in advance of meeting:    

 

Closed Session: Investigatory Conferences, pursuant to G.L. c. 112, §65C, and 

Adjudicatory Conference, pursuant to G.L. c. 30A, §18, ¶ (5)(d). 

 

 

Reasonable accommodations or modifications will be provided to individuals with disabilities to 

participate in the Board in Registration in Embalming & Funeral Directing meeting. All requests 

should be directed to Cheryl Yebba by calling 617-701-8711or TTY/TDD:  617-701-8645 by 24 

hours prior to the meeting. While the Division will attempt to honor all requests, those requests 

received after 24 hours to the meeting may not be provided due to feasibility. 


